Asheville City Council January 12, 2021 Email Comments				
TimeStamp	Subject	Text		
1/10/2021 3:41:00 PM	Enka wharehouse opposition	Dear Asheville City Council,		
		My name is Glenn Middleton and I am a resident of Candler, NC. I travel daily along Highway 19/23 for work and enjoy the Buncombe County park for recreation. I am unaware of any information available to the public about the effect on traffic congestion, environmental degradation, etc. for the proposed warehouse construction project.		
		In light of the lack of information given to the public, I am in opposition of this project to this project moving forward. Until the public has given more information, a public comment session is inherently lacking the necessary information from which The public is able to make informed comment. Please consider postponing the public comment session until more detailed information is able to be provided to the public regarding the project.		
		Sincerely,		
		Glenn Middleton		
		Sent from my iPhone		

1/11/2021 6:16:00 PM	Comment Related to Rightaway at Courtland and Houston Street	To Asheville City Council, This comment is related to closing a portion of the right away at Courtland and Houston Street, the petition made by the Haskes. I live on Houston Street (at 133) and have no objection at all to this right of way closure. I had always considered this particular piece of land to be part of the Haske's yardanyway. They have been very good neighbors for many years and this will allow them better utilization of their yard. Thank you, Suzanne Bolding 133 Houston Street
		The Alleged Kidnapper Was an On-Duty Cop http://thirdpartyoffers.netzero. net/TGL3231/5ffc95a29cb9315a22575st04duc1 House Democrats Introduce Article of Impeachment http://thirdpartyoffers.netzero. net/TGL3231/5ffc95a2c1ef015a22575st04duc2 Promotion for Kim Jong Un, With Possible Dis for Sis http://thirdpartyoffers.netzero. net/TGL3231/5ffc95a2e69f715a22575st04duc3

1/11/2021 9:12:00 PM Comment on Public hearing B: to Public hearing B: to permanently close a portion of right-of-way at the permanently close a portion of intersection of Courtland and Houston. right-of-way at the intersection of Courtland and Houston. The Haske's have been my neighbors for the last three years. Since I've lived here I've witnessed Ryan Jaskot (owner of 169 Houston Circle) harass the Haske's countless times, in many different ways. The city right of way at the intersection of Courtland and Houston has been one of the main outlets for Ryan's harassment. I assumed that this corner of property belonged to the Haske's, until I asked them about it, after seeing Ryan damage their fence and dig up their plants over and over again. Ryan apparently believes that he has free reign to destroy anything on this corner, because it is city property. I've also witnessed Ryan sitting in a camp chair in the middle of their driveway, with a laptop and his dog, which he presumably justified in the same way. I've witnessed cops showing up several times to handle these situations, but Ryan continues to relentlessly harass the Haske's. I've personally been afraid to get involved myself, as I worry he'll find a way to harass/stalk me as well. I know I have other neighbors who feel the same. I believe that closing this right of way would stop Ryan Jaskot from being a nuisance to the neighborhood, as well as help prevent him from further harassing the Haske's.

Thank you,

Houston St. Resident

1/12/2021 12:08:00 PM	Public Comment for City Council (Jan 12, 2021) - Proposed Substantive Rules	My name is Vaidila Satvika, I have been an Asheville city employee for almost six years.
		I am writing to request that the City Council not adopt the proposed substantive rules
		https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HC8SH22FS-
		Nzuo9C3yNNI0QN_wlgwyy6/view>,
		which have not been transparently provided to city employees for consideration and which will generally erode existing employee rights as previously adopted in city policy.
		The city's Comprehensive Personnel Policy was adopted in 1990 (Resolution 90-129). It included committees of city employees to study the consolidated policy to ensure that all stakeholders' perspectives were considered. That policy and future amendments formed the basis of the city's current Personnel Policy that supports city employees.
		The proposed substantive rules will erode that policy by undermining are employee's current rights, such as rights to a promotion, placing the burdens of proof onto employees, and placing newly hired or promoted employees on probationary status for one year!
		These changes should not be slipped through without significant employee review unless your intent is to undermine the rights and privileges of city employees as previously adopted.
		I request that City Council table this review and request the Human Resources department to present these proposed changes and their implications formally to city employees, and to allow all city employees to provide comment so that any organizational changes are transparent and that we may live up to the first line of the city's Personnel Policy, which states: It is the policy of the City of Asheville that all employees be treated fairly and equitably in all respects.
		Vaidila Satvika, AICP Planning and Urban Design Department City of Asheville

Office: 828-251-4036 Cell: 828-713-0546